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KLCC appoints Keisha Goodleaf as new 

Community Representative 
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 18, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) is pleased to announce that Keisha Goodleaf has been appointed 
as a KLCC Community Representative. 
 
This is a voting position and the appointment is effective immediately. 
 
Ms. Goodleaf is appointed for a three-year term. She replaces Dale Dione, who stepped 
down as a Community Representative on 24, Onerahtókha/April 2018. Vernon Goodleaf 
is the other Community Representative. 
 
The KLCC is the body that administers laws being proposed or amended using the 
Community Decision Making Process. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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